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RFSQ#: RPOSD-CONSULTANTS-2025 

Addendum 1: Date Extension for Responses to Questions Posed 
 

July 8, 2025 
 

 
This Addendum is issued to inform all interested parties that the Los Angeles County Regional Park 
and Open Space District (RPOSD) is hereby extending the date for the release of responses to 
submitted questions due to the high volume of questions received in response to the Request for 
Statement of Qualifications (RFSQ) For As-Needed Consultant Services (RFSQ#: RPOSD-
Consultants-2025).  
 
Responses to submitted questions will now be posted on Thursday, July 10, 2025, on both the 
RPOSD website and the LA County Solicitations website. All other terms and conditions of the RFSQ 
remain unchanged. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this Addendum, please email info@rposd.lacounty.gov. 
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